
 

 

 
 

 

CONSENT ITEM 

 

RE:  Zero Turn Radius (ZTR) Mower purchase 

Department/Program: Parks & Recreation/Parks 

Explanation:   The 2023 budget includes $16,500 to replace the park department’s 2007 

zero turn radius mower. This mower is used almost every day during the mowing season 

and is showing its age after 15 years. Several repairs have been made to this unit in 

recent years and more repairs are needed.  

 We currently have other pieces of Ferris equipment and have found them to be very 

reliable. 

Recommendation: Award contract for the purchase of a new Ferris zero turn radius 

mower to Scott’s Power equipment through the Missouri State contract for $14,939 and 

sell the old ZTR on GovDeals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By: Chris Conway, Director of Parks & Recreation 

Date: 1/5/2023 
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